
Center News
Welcome to Athens Head Start! 

We are so glad to have you with us this 
school year!

Center Based
Both classroom A and B will be using 
the month of September to continue 
getting to know each other and 
adjusting to the classroom routines. 
Teachers want to remind you that the 
children will get dirty and sometimes 
wet during class activities. Please be 
sure to send extra clothing for your 
child.
Early Head Start and Home Based
Socializations will continue to be the 
first and third Wednesday of each 
month. Plans are in the works to visit a 
working farm! Please look for more 
information to be coming with your 
Home visitor.
Reminders
It’s time to be thinking about our 
Annual Family Favorites Cook book! 
Please submit a recipe that your family 
really enjoys to your home visitor, Ms. 
Alicia, or Tammy!

Please check your child’s mailbox or 
book bag daily. There is important 
information there sometimes. 

Maisy A.

Forrest G.

Waylon H.

We will also have our first parent 
meeting on 9/7/2022 at 4:00 pm. Parent 
Meetings will be held at this time on the 
first Wednesday of each month.
Childcare and a snack will be provided. 
Stay tuned for more detail!

We will be holding our dental clinic on 
10/4/2022. Applications will be sent out 
soon.
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Happy Birthday!


